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Linda Lee Retires 

By: Gull Weaver, Deputy-in-Charge, Jacksonville Division 
 

 
 
 
On September 30, 2020, via Zoom, we celebrated the retirement of Linda Lee from 
the Jacksonville Division.  Linda came to the court in October of 2002 right before we 
moved into our new courthouse.  Linda started as an intake clerk and was promoted 
to case manager in 2006.  She was a valuable asset to the Jacksonville Division.  Due 
to the current situation, we couldn’t have our normal celebratory send off, but we 
were able, through Zoom, to say good-bye!   


